
Today, November 18, 2021, the
Rector  of  TTPU  met  with
first-year students.
The meeting was held in the “Open conversation” format �
The following issues were discussed:

➡️ About Exchange programs
➡️ About Accreditation of the Diploma
➡️ About the benefits of studying at our University

And also all the questions of interest to which the students
received full answers.
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